
On Apr 8, 2021, at 8:42 AM, Angela Walstedt wrote: 
> 
> Dear Gary McNamara, 
> 
> As a resident of Tecumseh, who walks the neighbourhood everyday with my two 
dogs, I would love to see the extension of the Ganatchio Trail. As many of our 
residential streets are without sidewalks, staying to main roads is much safer. However, 
navigating Riverside Drive, crossing back and forth on such a busy road is extremely 
dangerous and I’ve had many stressful moments trying to cross safely. Not to mention 
the horrible condition of the pedestrian sidewalk on the south side with its crumbling 
surface, flooding, and many blind spots. 
> 
> I love being active in this community, I love how friendly our neighbours are and how 
committed everyone is to maintaining a safe and caring environment. Now, more than 
ever, we need to be investing in accessible, safe communal spaces. Please do the right 
thing and extend the trail, it is an amazing investment in the health, safety, and overall 
well-being of our community. 
> 
> Sincerely, 
> Angela Walstedt 
 


